Regional conference of Tax administrations in Tirana

Regional conference of Tax administrations, held in Tirana on April 14th, was attended by representatives of Tax administation of Montenegro as well, Assistant Director for Department for processing of services and 
registration Veljko Blagojević and Assistent Director for Department for processing of tax returns and tax payments Dragan Janković. 

The subject matter of the conference was „Reducing tax evasion“. On that occasion, the participants were informed through presentations about experiences that countries in the region have gained in this field. 

Tax administration of Montenegro presented to the participants a presentation named „Legal framework for tax evasion and regional approach“.
The conference of Tax administrations in Tirana has confirmed the importance of such meetings once again, since all countries in the region are facing the same or similar problems concerning tax evasion and they are all making great efforts in order to prevent these deviant phenomena. 

